Readington Township Board of Education
Event Proposal

Name of Applicants: District Nurses: Kathy Cataldi TBS, Stephanie Armstrong and
Maureen Sjonell WHS, Nancy Kelly HBS, Debbie Nazzaro and MaryAnn Connelly,
RMS

Date of Application: January 16, 2014

Title of Event: New Jersey Blood Services — Blood Drive
Date of Event: April 9, 2014

Recipient Organization: New Jersey Blood Services

Briefly describe the activity (number of students, activity, location, etc.)

The district nurses would like to sponsor a blood drive at RMS in the Cafetorium or other
suitable space at RMS, on Wednesday April 9, 2014 from 3 pm-8 pm. The event would
be held during evening conferences to promote a vital public health service and to
educate and encourage community members to donate.

Please return this form to your building principal.

Principals: Please email this form to The Superintendent’s Office at least one week
prior to a scheduled Board of Education meeting.




